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To: Prof. Liu Yuan An
Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications

Dear Prof. Liu,

On the occasion of the fiftieth anniversary of the Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications, the
IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access would like to acknowledge the conference on
“IEEE 802.16 Broadband Wireless Access (BWA) Standard Development and Internet Application,” which you
organized and chaired in Beijing, China on 24 August 2001. This important conference marked the first major
opportunity in China to present and discuss the development and implications of IEEE Standard 802.16. The
meeting opended important contacts that have led to very deep and signficant relationships.

We recognize and recall the many noteworthy presentations at the meeting, including those by Director-General
Song Ling of the State Information Promotion Office, BUPT Vice President Prof. Zhong Yi-Xin, and Richard
C. Kirby, former Director of the Radiocommunications Sector of the International Telecommunications Union.
I was honored to be able to participate as well.

By leading this conference, you have helped to communicate knowledge of IEEE 802.16 to Chinese
technologists and thereby stimulate their participation in the IEEE 802.16 Working Group. This participation
has brought many benefits to our standardization activities and, I hope, to the Chinese community as well.

To you and to our many other friends from the Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications, we send
our best regards and best wishes for the next fifty years.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access
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